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Secretary Mnuchin 

In light of public, Congressional, and media inquiries, and our own oversight responsibilities, 
the Office of Inspector General has conducted an inquiry into the circumstances of Secretary 
Mnuchin's uses of government aircraft. The inquiry was conducted by my Counsel, and is 
presented in the attached memo which he provided to me. It contains the facts he found, his 
research and analysis and that contained in presentations made by the Office of General Counsel, 
his conclusions on the adherence of these requests and uses to applicable law and standards, and 
his recommendations. I endorse his report and provide it to you for your consideration and action 
as appropriate. 

I plan to place the inquiry memo on our website, and provide it in response to any Congressional 
or other request. Please call me on 622-1 090, if you wish to discuss. 


